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My name is Janet Capetty and I serve as a Board Member for Southern Oregon 

Aspire, a provider organization that makes a daily impact on individuals with 

intellectual and developmental disabilities, helping them find jobs and positive 

residential situations. 

 

I am writing in support of HB 2457, ensuring DSPs get the wages they need and 

deserve, by moving DSP wages to 150% of minimum wage and covers the Paid 

Leave Oregon Payroll Expense. 

 

Please vote YES on HB2457. DSPs and the people they support are counting on 

your support.  

 


